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Dr. Dawood Farahi
President OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT
Kean University KEAN UNIVERSITY
1000 Morris Avenue
Box 411

Union, NJ 07083
Dear Dr. Farahi:
At its session on November 16, 2017, the Middle States Commission on Higher Education acted:

To accept the Periodic Review Report and to reaffirm accreditation. To
request that, beginning in 2019 and in conjunction with each Annual
Institutional Update, the institution provide further evidence of (1)
assessment of the effectiveness of general education providing student
learning opportunities (Standard III) and (2) institutional and unit level
goals that are clearly stated, assessed appropriately, linked to mission and
goal achievement, and that reflect conclusions drawn from assessment
results (Standard VI). The next evaluation visit is scheduled for 2021-
2022.

This action is an affirming action, as explained in the policy Accreditation Actions, which is
available on the Commission's website.

Enclosed is a copy of the institution's Statement of Accreditation Status (SAS) for your review.
If any of the factual information is incorrect, please contact the Commission as soon as possible.

In accordance with Commission policy, the accreditation status of the institution must be
accurately represented. Please ensure that published references to your institution's candidate
status or accredited status (catalog, other publications, web page) are accurate and include the
full name, address, and telephone number of the accrediting agency, and the effective date
(month and year) when status was granted. Candidate for Accreditation is a status with the
Commission that indicates that an institution has achieved membership and is progressing
toward, but is not assured of, accreditation.

The Middle States Commission on Higher Education accredits institutions of higher education in Delaware, the District of Columbia,
Maryland, New Jersey, New York, Pennsylvania, Puerto Rico, the U.S. Virgin Islands, and other locations abroad.



Dr. Dawood Farahi — Page 2

Please be assured of the continuing interest of the Middle States Commission on Higher
Education in the well-being of Kean University. If any further clarification is needed regarding
the SAS or other items in this letter, please feel free to contact Dr. Stephen J. Pugliese, Vice
President.

Sincerely,
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Gary L. Wirt, Ed.D.
Chair



